To: Etajima citizen

Yesterday, a person living Etajima city was infected with new types of corona virus.

We work hard to quickly respond and provide information to Etajima citizen for safe life.
Moreover, we are contacting with the related organizations in order to control the spread of infection.
We hope the patient recover soon.

To protect the human rights, do not search and upload the patient information on the internet or
SNS.

Please don’t be panic and have the official information provide from Ministry of Health, Hiroshima
prefecture and Etajima city. Also please continue to wash hands, gurgle and through cough
etiquette.

In addition, we will report our future policies such as use of city facilities in Etajima, based on
policies Japanese goverment and Hiroshima prefecture.

We would work together with everyone to overcome the difficult situation in Etajima city.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

April 7th 2020
Mayer of Etajima city
Akioka Syusaku



